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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
Great Eastern Holdings Limited (“GEH”) refers to its announcement dated 5 November 2018, and wishes to 
update that as part of its corporate social responsibility efforts and in line with the objectives of the Malaysian 
authorities, it has decided on the option to make a contribution to the B40 Health Protection Fund, as announced 
by the Minister of Finance of Malaysia in his Budget Speech on 2 November 2018. Details are being finalised 
with the relevant parties in Malaysia.  
 
Shareholders are advised to refrain from taking any action in connection with this matter in respect of their 
shares in GEH which may be prejudicial to their interests, and to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of 
GEH. In the event that shareholders wish to deal in the shares of GEH, they should seek their own professional 
advice and consult with their own stockbrokers.  
 
GEH will, in compliance with the applicable rules (including the Corporate Disclosure Policy of the Listing Manual 
of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited), make the relevant disclosures (if any) at the appropriate 
time. 
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